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The Wreck of the Titan
A biography of the combative man whose genius and force of will
created modern capitalism, documenting how Vanderbilt helped launch
the transportation revolution, propel the Gold Rush, reshape
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Manhattan, and invent the modern corporation.

Steel Titan
The author draws on Rockefeller's own papers to provide a biography of
the legendary oilman, capitalist, and philanthropist

Villard: The Life and Times of an American Titan
"Makes a reader feel like a time traveler plopped down among men who
were by turns vicious and visionary."—The Christian Science Monitor
The modern American economy was the creation of four men: Andrew
Carnegie, John D. Rockefeller, Jay Gould, and J. P. Morgan. They were
the giants of the Gilded Age, a moment of riotous growth that
established America as the richest, most inventive, and most
productive country on the planet. Acclaimed author Charles R. Morris
vividly brings the men and their times to life. The ruthlessly
competitive Carnegie, the imperial Rockefeller, and the provocateur
Gould were obsessed with progress, experiment, and speed. They were
balanced by Morgan, the gentleman businessman, who fought, instead,
for a global trust in American business. Through their antagonism and
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their verve, they built an industrial behemoth—and a country of middleclass consumers. The Tycoons tells the incredible story of how these
four determined men wrenched the economy into the modern age,
inventing a nation of full economic participation that could not have
been imagined only a few decades earlier.

American Titan
The author draws on Rockefeller's own papers to provide a biography of
the legendary oilman, capitalist, and philanthropist

Titan
A National Book Critics Circle Award finalist, "Titan" draws on
unprecedented access to John D. Rockefeller's private papers to
reconstruct the story of his troubled origins and his single-minded
pursuit of wealth. 105 photos.

The Last American Aristocrat
Advice and words of wisdom from the greatest American businessman and
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philanthropist. John D. Rockefeller is considered to be the wealthiest
man to have ever lived, after adjusting for inflation. An American
businessman who made his wealth as a cofounder and leading figure of
the Standard Oil Company, he also had a pivotal role in creating our
modern system of philanthropy. Collected in John D. Rockefeller on
Making Money are the words from the man himself, offering advice on
how to successfully start and manage a booming business, as well as
the most efficient ways to preserve your wealth once you have acquired
it. These quotes also cover: Happiness in the face of great wealth
Money and its effects Thoughts on facing public criticism Thoughts on
big business in the USA Included are John D. Rockefeller’s thoughts on
the most sage and conscientious manner of distributing and sharing
your wealth when your wealth is overflowing. Finally, we get a glimpse
into Rockefeller’s life with the inclusion of some of his most
personal correspondence.

Alexander Hamilton
“The quintessential novel of boxing and corruption.” (USA Today).
“Toro” Molina certainly looks the part. He’s built like the Minotaur,
but few would guess at the fear consuming the Argentine farmer and
former circus performer after he’s brought to the United States to be
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the next heavyweight champion of the world. The problem is that Molina
can’t box at all. But monstrous fight promoter Nick Latka fixes every
fight on the way to the championship, and builds Toro’s renown with
the help of cynical sports journalist Ed Lewis and a host of lackeys.
First published in 1947, The Harder They Fall stands as a powerful
exposé of professional boxing by one of the sport’s true poet
laureates. This ebook features an illustrated biography of Budd
Schulberg including rare images and never-before-seen documents from
the author’s estate.

The Philadelphia Titan The Adam Renfroe Jr. Story
From the veteran New York Times bestselling biographer comes a major,
in-depth look at one of the most enduring American icons of all time,
“the Duke,” John Wayne. As he did in his bestselling biographies of
Jimmy Stewart and Clint Eastwood, acclaimed Hollywood biographer Marc
Eliot digs deep beneath the myth in this revealing look at the most
legendary Western film hero of all time; the man with the distinctive
voice, walk, and demeanor who was an inspiration to many and a symbol
of American masculinity, power, and patriotism. Eliot pays tribute to
the man and the myth, identifying and analyzing the many interesting
contradictions that made John Wayne who he was: an Academy AwardPage 5/34
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winning actor associated with cowboys and soldiers who didn’t like
horses and never served in a war; a Republican icon who voted for
Democrats Roosevelt and Truman; a white man often accused of racism
who married three Mexican wives. Here are stories of the movies he
made famous as well as numerous friends and legendary colleagues such
as John Ford, Maureen O’Hara, Natalie Wood, and Dean Martin. A top boxoffice draw for more than three decades—starring in 142 films from
Stagecoach and True Grit, for which he won the Oscar to The Quiet Man
and The Green Berets—John Wayne’s life and career paralleled nearly
the entire twentieth century, from the Depression through World War II
to the upheavals of the 1960s. Setting his life within the sweeping
political and social transformations that defined the nation, Eliot’s
masterful portrait of the man they called Duke is a remarkable in
depth look at a life and the “American Century” itself.

King of the World
The First Tycoon
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The Warburgs
The personal life of Alexander Hamilton, an illegitimate, largely selftaught orphan from the Caribbean who rose to become George
Washington's aide-de-camp and the first Treasury Secretary of the
United States, is captured in a definitive biography by the National
Book Award-winning author of The House of Morgan. Reprint.

Titan
A pioneering philanthropist and daughter of American royalty reveals
what it was like to grow up in one of the world’s most famous
families. The great-granddaughter of John D. Rockefeller, Eileen
Rockefeller learned in childhood that while wealth and fame could open
any door, they could not buy a feeling of personal worth. The
privileges of having servants and lavish summer homes were offset by
her parents’ thoughtful yet firm lessons in social obligation, at
times by her mother’s dark depressions and mercurial moods, and the
competition for attention among her siblings. In adulthood,
Rockefeller has yearned to be seen not as an icon but as a woman and
mother with a normal life, and like all of us, she had to learn to
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find her own way. Being a Rockefeller, Becoming Myself is an
affirmation of how family shapes our identity and the ways we
contribute to the larger family of life, regardless of our origins.

John D. Rockefeller
John D. Rockefeller - The Original Titan
Chronicles the life of the iconic business titan from his modest
upbringing in mid-1800s Scotland through his rise to one of the
world's richest men, offering insight into his work as a peace
advocate and his motivations for giving away most of his fortune.

Rockefeller
The #1 New York Times bestseller. New York Times Book Review 10 Best
Books of 2017 Pulitzer Prize winner Ron Chernow returns with a
sweeping and dramatic portrait of one of our most compelling generals
and presidents, Ulysses S. Grant. Ulysses S. Grant's life has
typically been misunderstood. All too often he is caricatured as a
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chronic loser and an inept businessman, or as the triumphant but
brutal Union general of the Civil War. But these stereotypes don't
come close to capturing him, as Chernow shows in his masterful
biography, the first to provide a complete understanding of the
general and president whose fortunes rose and fell with dizzying speed
and frequency. Before the Civil War, Grant was flailing. His business
ventures had ended dismally, and despite distinguished service in the
Mexican War he ended up resigning from the army in disgrace amid
recurring accusations of drunkenness. But in war, Grant began to
realize his remarkable potential, soaring through the ranks of the
Union army, prevailing at the battle of Shiloh and in the Vicksburg
campaign, and ultimately defeating the legendary Confederate general
Robert E. Lee. Along the way, Grant endeared himself to President
Lincoln and became his most trusted general and the strategic genius
of the war effort. Grant’s military fame translated into a two-term
presidency, but one plagued by corruption scandals involving his
closest staff members. More important, he sought freedom and justice
for black Americans, working to crush the Ku Klux Klan and earning the
admiration of Frederick Douglass, who called him “the vigilant, firm,
impartial, and wise protector of my race.” After his presidency, he
was again brought low by a dashing young swindler on Wall Street, only
to resuscitate his image by working with Mark Twain to publish his
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memoirs, which are recognized as a masterpiece of the genre. With
lucidity, breadth, and meticulousness, Chernow finds the threads that
bind these disparate stories together, shedding new light on the man
whom Walt Whitman described as “nothing heroic and yet the greatest
hero.” Chernow’s probing portrait of Grant's lifelong struggle with
alcoholism transforms our understanding of the man at the deepest
level. This is America's greatest biographer, bringing movingly to
life one of our finest but most underappreciated presidents. The
definitive biography, Grant is a grand synthesis of painstaking
research and literary brilliance that makes sense of all sides of
Grant's life, explaining how this simple Midwesterner could at once be
so ordinary and so extraordinary. Named one of the best books of the
year by Goodreads • Amazon • The New York Times • Newsday • BookPage •
Barnes and Noble • Wall Street Journal

The House of Morgan
The five 'Titans of Industry' discussed in this series are, without a
doubt, the most influential and impactful men in American history.
Without any one of them, the entire landscape of the US would be
different. They are the founders of the American economy. We live in a
world today that is based on the actions of John D. Rockefeller.
Page 10/34

Read Free Titan The Life Of John D Rockefeller Sr
Everything we do and how we live are the result of oil and its power.
J.P. Morgan is more than just the name on one of the largest banks in
America; He built the financial world we live in today. Henry Ford not
only revolutionized the automobile industry, but the assembly line he
created has changed the way the entire world thinks about
manufacturing. Grab a copy, pull up a chair, pour your favorite
reading beverage, and dive into the lives of the men who built
America.

Mellon
When Theodore Dreiser first published Sister Carrie in 1900 it was
suppressed for its seamy plot, colloquial language, and
immorality—for, as one reviewer put it, its depiction of "the godless
side of American life." It was a side of life experienced firsthand by
Dreiser, whose own circumstances often paralleled those of his
characters in the turbulent, turn-of-the-century era of immigrants,
black lynchings, ruthless industrialists, violent labor movements, and
the New Woman. This masterful critical biography, the first on Dreiser
in more than half a century, is the only study to fully weave
Dreiser's literary achievement into the context of his life. Jerome
Loving gives us a Dreiser for a new generation in a brilliant
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evocation of a writer who boldly swept away Victorian timidity to open
the twentieth century in American literature. Dreiser was a
controversial figure in his time, not only because of his literary
efforts, which included publication of the brutal and heartbreaking An
American Tragedy in 1925, but also because of his personal life, which
featured numerous sexual liaisons, included membership in the
communist party, merited a 180-page FBI file, and ended in Hollywood.
The Last Titan paints a full portrait of the mature Dreiser between
the two world wars—through the roaring twenties, the stock market
crash, and the Depression—and describes his contact with important
figures from Emma Goldman and H.L. Mencken to two presidents
Roosevelt. Tracing Dreiser's literary roots in Hawthorne, Emerson,
Thoreau, and especially Whitman, Loving has written what will surely
become the standard biography of one of America's best novelists.

Rituals of Islamic Spirituality
Probably in the life of every one there comes a time when he is
inclined to go over again the events, great and small, which have made
up the incidents of his work and pleasure, and I am tempted to become
a garrulous old man, and tell some stories of men and things which
have happened in an active life. In some measure I have been
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associated with the most interesting people our country has produced,
especially in business-men who have helped largely to build up the
commerce of the United States, and who have made known its products
all over the world. These incidents which come to my mind to speak of
seemed vitally important to me when they happened, and they still
stand out distinctly in my memory.

Andrew Carnegie
We live in a world today that is based on the actions of John D.
Rockefeller. Everything we do and how we live are the result of oil
and its power. The story of Rockefeller as told in this book provides
a deep view of the oil industry and is told from a very human and real
perspective.

Grant
A revelatory biography of literary icon Henry Adams—one of America’s
most prominent writers and intellectuals of his era, who witnessed and
contributed to America’s dramatic transition from “colonial” to
“modern.” Henry Adams is perhaps the most eclectic, accomplished, and
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important American writer of his time. His autobiography and modern
classic The Education of Henry Adams was widely considered one of the
best English-language nonfiction books of the 20th century. The last
member of his distinguished family—after great-grandfather John Adams,
and grandfather John Quincy Adams—to gain national attention, he is
remembered today as an historian, a political commentator, and a
memoirist. Now, historian David Brown sheds light on the brilliant yet
under-celebrated life of this major American intellectual. Adams not
only lived through the Civil War and the Industrial Revolution but he
met Abraham Lincoln, bowed before Queen Victoria, and counted powerful
figures, including Secretary of State John Hay, Senator Henry Cabot
Lodge, and President Theodore Roosevelt as friends and neighbors. His
observations of these men and their policies in his private letters
provide a penetrating assessment of Gilded Age America on the cusp of
the modern era. The Last American Aristocrat details Adams’s
relationships with his wife (Marian “Clover” Hooper) and, following
her suicide, Elizabeth Cameron, the young wife of a senator and part
of the famous Sherman clan from Ohio. Henry Adams’s letters—thousands
of them—demonstrate his struggles with depression, familial
expectations, and reconciling with his unwanted widower’s existence.
Presenting intimate and insightful details of a fascinating and
unusual American life and a new window on nineteenth century US
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history, The Last American Aristocrat shows us a more “modern” and
“human” Henry Adams than ever before.

Young Titan
The bestselling biography of Muhammad Ali--with an Introduction by
Salman Rushdie On the night in 1964 that Muhammad Ali (then known as
Cassius Clay) stepped into the ring with Sonny Liston, he was widely
regarded as an irritating freak who danced and talked way too much.
Six rounds later Ali was not only the new world heavyweight boxing
champion: He was "a new kind of black man" who would shortly transform
America's racial politics, its popular culture, and its notions of
heroism. No one has captured Ali--and the era that he exhilarated and
sometimes infuriated--with greater vibrancy, drama, and astuteness
than David Remnick, the Pulitzer Prize-winning author of Lenin's Tomb
(and editor of The New Yorker). In charting Ali's rise from the gyms
of Louisville, Kentucky, to his epochal fights against Liston and
Floyd Patterson, Remnick creates a canvas of unparalleled richness. He
gives us empathetic portraits of wisecracking sportswriters and bonebreaking mobsters; of the baleful Liston and the haunted Patterson; of
an audacious Norman Mailer and an enigmatic Malcolm X. Most of all,
King of the World does justice to the speed, grace, courage, humor,
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and ebullience of one of the greatest athletes and irresistibly
dynamic personalities of our time.

John D. Rockefeller
This study examines the emergence of new forms of Islamic spirituality
in Indonesia identified as Majlis Dhikr. These Majlis Dhikr groups
have proliferated on Java in the last two decades, both in urban and
rural areas, and have attracted followers from a wide social
background. The diverse aspects of these Majlis Dhikr groups - their
rituals, teachings and strategies of dissemination as well as the
popular understanding of these rituals and their contestation by
critics and opponents - are examined in detail and illustrated by
reference to three particular groups - Salawat Wahidiyat, Istighathat
Ihsaniyyat and Dhikr al-Ghafilin each of which has its own distinctive
features and notable religious leadership. These Majlis Dhikr groups
regard their activities as legitimate ritual practices that are in
accordance with the legacy of Islamic Sufism based on the
interpretation of the Qur'anic and Prophetic tradition.

John Adams
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A riveting narrative of Wall Street buccaneering, political intrigue,
and two of American history's most colossal characters, struggling for
mastery in an era of social upheaval and rampant inequality. It seemed
like no force in the world could slow J. P. Morgan's drive to power.
In the summer of 1901, the financier was assembling his next megadeal: Northern Securities, an enterprise that would affirm his
dominance in America's most important industry-the railroads. Then, a
bullet from an anarchist's gun put an end to the business-friendly
presidency of William McKinley. A new chief executive bounded into
office: Theodore Roosevelt. He was convinced that as big business got
bigger, the government had to check the influence of the wealthiest or
the country would inch ever closer to collapse. By March 1902, battle
lines were drawn: the government sued Northern Securities for
antitrust violations. But as the case ramped up, the coal miners'
union went on strike and the anthracite pits that fueled Morgan's
trains and heated the homes of Roosevelt's citizens went silent. With
millions of dollars on the line, winter bearing down, and revolution
in the air, it was a crisis that neither man alone could solve. Richly
detailed and propulsively told, The Hour of Fate is the gripping story
of a banker and a president thrown together in the crucible of
national emergency even as they fought in court. The outcome of the
strike and the case would change the course of our history. Today, as
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the country again asks whether saving democracy means taming capital,
the lessons of Roosevelt and Morgan's time are more urgent than ever.

Titan
The Harder They Fall
An account of the World War II Prime Minister's early career includes
coverage of his contributions to building a modern navy, his
experimentations with radical social reforms and his lesser-known
romantic pursuits. By the author of the Pulitzer Prize finalist,
Orwell.

Washington
Finalist for the 2018 National Book Award for Nonfiction A New York
Times Editors' Choice Selection The untold story of Hamilton’s—and
Burr’s—personal physician, whose dream to build America’s first
botanical garden inspired the young Republic. On a clear morning in
July 1804, Alexander Hamilton stepped onto a boat at the edge of the
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Hudson River. He was bound for a New Jersey dueling ground to settle
his bitter dispute with Aaron Burr. Hamilton took just two men with
him: his “second” for the duel, and Dr. David Hosack. As historian
Victoria Johnson reveals in her groundbreaking biography, Hosack was
one of the few points the duelists did agree on. Summoned that morning
because of his role as the beloved Hamilton family doctor, he was also
a close friend of Burr. A brilliant surgeon and a world-class
botanist, Hosack—who until now has been lost in the fog of history—was
a pioneering thinker who shaped a young nation. Born in New York City,
he was educated in Europe and returned to America inspired by his
newfound knowledge. He assembled a plant collection so spectacular and
diverse that it amazes botanists today, conducted some of the first
pharmaceutical research in the United States, and introduced new
surgeries to American. His tireless work championing public health and
science earned him national fame and praise from the likes of Thomas
Jefferson, James Madison, Alexander von Humboldt, and the Marquis de
Lafayette. One goal drove Hosack above all others: to build the
Republic’s first botanical garden. Despite innumerable obstacles and
near-constant resistance, Hosack triumphed when, by 1810, his Elgin
Botanic Garden at last crowned twenty acres of Manhattan farmland.
“Where others saw real estate and power, Hosack saw the landscape as a
pharmacopoeia able to bring medicine into the modern age” (Eric W.
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Sanderson, author of Mannahatta). Today what remains of America’s
first botanical garden lies in the heart of midtown, buried beneath
Rockefeller Center. Whether collecting specimens along the banks of
the Hudson River, lecturing before a class of rapt medical students,
or breaking the fever of a young Philip Hamilton, David Hosack was an
American visionary who has been too long forgotten. Alongside other
towering figures of the post-Revolutionary generation, he took the
reins of a nation. In unearthing the dramatic story of his life,
Johnson offers a lush depiction of the man who gave a new voice to the
powers and perils of nature.

The History of the Standard Oil Company
Born Heinrich Hilgard in Bavaria, Henry Villard (1835-1900) emigrated
to the United States at age 18 after a disagreement with his father,
penniless, not speaking a word of English and without his parents’
knowledge. Within five years, he had mastered the English language and
was covering the events of the day for the nation’s top newspapers.
Villard reported firsthand on the Lincoln-Douglas debates and from the
front lines of the Civil War, filed graphic, hard-hitting reports that
earned him the admiration of the newspaper community. His circle of
acquaintances included President Lincoln, General Grant, and the famed
Page 20/34

Read Free Titan The Life Of John D Rockefeller Sr
abolitionist William Lloyd Garrison, whose daughter Villard married.
When the Civil War ended, Villard’s penchant for risk-taking and
adventure and his uncanny business acumen led him to become a restless
innovator, breaking new ground in many areas. In journalism, he
launched the first news syndicate in the United States; in the world
of finance, he was a pioneer of venture capitalism and one of the
first to employ the leveraged buyout. He catapulted himself into the
presidency of the Northern Pacific Railroad and shared with Thomas
Edison the vision of an electrified nation. His investment in Edison’s
electrical enterprises paved the way for Villard to mastermind the
consolidation of what is now known as the General Electric Company. In
1883, triumphantly driving the last spike himself, he completed the
nation’s second transcontinental railroad. Later that year a financial
panic nearly ruined him, but within a few years he made a phenomenal
comeback based on his faith in Edison and the future of electricity.
Drawing on unpublished letters, Henry Villard’s German and English
memoirs, and other sources, this biography vividly recreates Villard’s
times and tells the rags-to-riches story of a German immigrant who
made major contributions to his adopted homeland. “[Villard’s] story
is worth telling and in this biography it is told well.” — The
Economist “The account here of young Henry’s ghastly first year as an
immigrant is terrific, as good a piece of American biography as I’ve
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read. In general, you come away from the book with a much clearer idea
of the Civil War as opportunity, not merely disaster, and as the
watershed in U.S. history Villard was an attractive character:
optimistic, generous, affectionate. His attitudes toward slavery and
female emancipation need cause his great-granddaughter no blush
[B]ecause we have so much information about Henry Villard [] he comes
alive for us as no other businessman of his age.” — James Buchan, The
Observer “In their well-crafted biography, Alexandra Villard de
Borchgrave and John Cullen lovingly recount the meteoritic rise of one
of the nineteenth century’s most unsung business ‘titans,’ Henry
Villard.” — Ryan J. Carey, Harvard Business School’s Business History
Review “An insightful, lively and much-needed biography” — John M.
Lindley, Ramsey County History “Henry Villard is a name not widely
known today, but a century ago this would not have been the case.
Alexandra de Borchgrave’s and John Cullen’s biography of her
greatgrandfather’s rise from penniless and prospectless young German
immigrant to prominence and wealth has the fast pace and rich detail
of a good novel and the meticulous research of a good history.” — Dr.
Henry A. Kissinger “Henry Villard’s great-granddaughter Alexandra de
Borchgrave and John Cullen have brought us a fascinating, brisk, and
judicious life of one of the most intriguing figures in American
history. Villard is the story not only of one man’s heroic enterprise,
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but also of Abraham Lincoln, William Lloyd Garrison, and the Civil
War, the rise of railroads, the contradictions of the Gilded Age, and
New York’s arrival as a world-class city.” — Michael Beschloss,
historian “A spruce, engaging account of the life and services of one
of the great public and private figures of our time. Anyone engaged
with New York and American values in the past century should certainly
read it. It will be time admirably spent.” — John Kenneth Galbraith,
professor of economics, Harvard University “A remarkable, illuminating
portrait of one of the great figures of New York history. Superbly
told. An important adjunct to the library of anyone who is interested
in the history of New York City.” — George Plimpton, author; editor of
The Paris Review “The stirring saga of a truly remarkable man who
enthusiastically embraced the challenges of his turbulent century.
Immigrant, journalist, explorer, war correspondent, entrepreneur,
tycoon, and visionary — Villard’s boundless energy, adventurous
spirit, and courage in the face of adversity are an inspiration.” —
Brian C. Pohanka, Civil War author and consultant to Time-Life Books’
The Civil War “Alexandra de Borchgrave and John Cullen at last do
justice to a forgotten giant of American journalism and finance. A
Civil War correspondent who invented the news syndicate and knew and
was admired by President Lincoln, he then entered the world of finance
to tussle with the likes of J. P. Morgan in the building of American
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railroads, and the founding of what became General Electric. Almost
ruined in the panic of 1883, he returned to rebuild his empire and
regain his place both in business and society. It’s a great addition
to the story of America.” — Walter B. Wriston, former chairman,
Citicorp

Titan
Titan
Adam Renfroe, Jr. is the Philadelphia Titan. "Adam said he was gonna
tell the truth in a book one day, and boy, did he ever tell it in this
book" (a quote from a friend). Starting with a book proposal entitled
"No Justice, Just Us: What Went Wrong with Major League Baseball,"
former Philadelphia attorney and baseball fan Adam Renfroe, Jr. set
out to tell his personal and career-ending story about his 1985
courtroom battle with MLB and the Federal Government. A number of
National League basebal

Titan
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The celebrated Ron Chernow provides a richly nuanced portrait of the
first President of the USA and the father of America. With a breadth
and depth matched by no other one-volume life, he carries the reader
through Washington's troubled boyhood, his precocious feats in the
French and Indian Wars, his creation of Mount Vernon, his heroic
exploits with the Continental Army, his presiding over the
Constitutional Convention and his magnificent performance as America's
first president. Despite the reverence his name inspires Washington
remains a waxwork to many readers, seen as a laconic man of selfcontrol, arousing more respect than affection. But in this
groundbreaking work Chernow revises forever the uninspiring
stereotype. He portrays Washington as a strapping, celebrated
horseman, elegant dancer and tireless hunter, who guarded his
emotional life with intriguing ferocity. Chernow brings to life a
passionate man of fiery opinions. He also provides a portrait of his
private life and his complex behaviour as a slave master. At the same
time, Washington is an astute and surprising depiction of a canny
operator In the world of politics, who knew how to inspire loyalty.
Not only did Washington gather around himself the foremost figures of
the age, including James Madison, Alexander Hamilton, John Adams, and
Thomas Jefferson, he brilliantly orchestrated their actions to help
realise his vision for the new federal government, define the
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separation of powers, and establish the office of the presidency. Ron
Chernow takes us on a page-turning journey through all the formative
events of America's founding. This is a magisterial work from one of
America's foremost writers and historians.

John D. Rockefeller
National Book Critics Circle Award Finalist From the acclaimed, awardwinning author of Alexander Hamilton: here is the essential, endlessly
engrossing biography of John D. Rockefeller, Sr.—the Jekyll-and-Hyde
of American capitalism. In the course of his nearly 98 years,
Rockefeller was known as both a rapacious robber baron, whose Standard
Oil Company rode roughshod over an industry, and a philanthropist who
donated money lavishly to universities and medical centers. He was the
terror of his competitors, the bogeyman of reformers, the delight of
caricaturists—and an utter enigma. Drawing on unprecedented access to
Rockefeller’s private papers, Chernow reconstructs his subjects’
troubled origins (his father was a swindler and a bigamist) and his
single-minded pursuit of wealth. But he also uncovers the profound
religiosity that drove him “to give all I could”; his devotion to his
father; and the wry sense of humor that made him the country’s most
colorful codger. Titan is a magnificent biography—balanced,
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revelatory, elegantly written.

American Eden: David Hosack, Botany, and Medicine in the
Garden of the Early Republic
Traces the shifting balance of power among investors, borrowers, and
bankers, explaining why such great financial dynasties as the
Rothschilds, the Morgans, and the Warburgs have become obsolete in the
1990s. Original. 20,000 first printing.

Business Biographies and Memoirs - Titans of Industry
From the Pulitzer Prize–winning bestselling author of Alexander
Hamilton, the inspiration for the hit Broadway musical, comes this
definitive biography of the Warburgs, one of the great German-Jewish
banking families of the twentieth century. Bankers, philanthropists,
scholars, socialites, artists, and politicians, the Warburgs stood at
the pinnacle of German (and, later, of German-American) Jewry. They
forged economic dynasties, built mansions and estates, assembled
libraries, endowed charities, and advised a German kaiser and two
American presidents. But their very success made the Warburgs
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lightning rods for anti-Semitism, and their sense of patriotism became
increasingly dangerous in a Germany that had declared Jews the enemy.
Ron Chernow's hugely fascinating history is a group portrait of a clan
whose members were renowned for their brilliance, culture, and
personal energy yet tragically vulnerable to the dark and irrational
currents of the twentieth century.

The Death of the Banker
Business genius and hedonist, Charles Schwab entered the steel
industry as an unskilled laborer and within twenty years advanced to
the presidency of Carnegie Steel. He later became the first president
of U.S. Steel and then founder of Bethlehem Steel. His was one of the
most spectacular and curious success stories in an era of great
industrial giants. How did Schwab progress from day laborer to titan
of industry? Why did Andrew Carnegie and J.P. Morgan select him to
manage their multmillion-dollar enterprises? And how did he forfeit
their confidence and lose the preseidency of U.S. Steel? Drawing upon
previously undiscovered sources, Robert Hessen answers these questions
in the first biography of Schwab.
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The Last Titan
A landmark portrait of Andrew Mellon describes his rise to the heights
of political and financial power, his controversial role as treasury
secretary under three presidents, and his remarkable philanthropy and
gift to America of the National Gallery of Art. Reprint. 30,000 first
printing.

John D. Rockefeller on Making Money
Twenty years ago, the Gaean Trilogy dazzled critics and readers. Now a
new generation will discover that brilliant world--beginning with
Titan.

Being a Rockefeller, Becoming Myself
Chronicles the life of America's second president, including his
youth, his career as a Massachusetts farmer and lawyer, his marriage
to Abigail, his rivalry with Thomas Jefferson, and his influence on
the birth of the United States.
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The Hour of Fate
John D. Rockefeller is held to be one of the wealthiest men who ever
lived; he is also one of the most controversial figures in American
history. Born of the unlikely union between a strict Baptist matriarch
and her husband, a bigamist, alleged rapist, and snake-oil salesman,
Rockefeller's early childhood was spent learning how to shoulder an
adult's responsibility for his family and turn a deaf ear to the
gossip that followed wherever his father went. This book contains
highlights from the extraordinarily long life of a man many believed
to be little better than a criminal, preying on small business owners
to establish the supremacy of the Standard Oil Trust. John D.
Rockefeller crushed his competitors and sparked massive public outrage
against his businesses. Yet he also saved thousands of lives and
helped establish respect for evidence-based medicine in the United
States. From his teen years as a bookkeeper in a small commodities
trading firm, to his imperial rule over the oil industry, to his early
retirement and the decades he spent establishing philanthropic trusts
in the fields of education and medicine, you will learn that there is
no simple way to pass judgment on John D. Rockefeller's life.
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The Tycoons
John D. Rockefeller knew what it was like to have money troubles. As a
boy, he was too often left in the position of man of the house. His
mother's guidance and his passion for Christ set him on a never-ending
path of perseverance. At an early age, Rockefeller had a calling. His
mission was to serve God by amassing as much money as possible in
order to build heaven on earth. Yet the nation believed the vehicle
Rockefeller used to do this drove many of his competitors to
ruination. His behemoth Standard Oil became synonymous with greed. As
the muckrakers of the late 19th century stirred the United States'
population into a frenzy, Theodore Roosevelt vowed to stop the empire
John D. Rockefeller had spent creating during the first half of his
life. This biography is the story of one man's will to succeed and how
his triumphs spanned beyond three generations. Vehemently hated by
some, John D. Rockefeller came to be loved by many, for his life and
fortune were devoted to the betterment of the world.

The Life of John A. Rawlins
Published to critical acclaim twenty years ago, and now considered a
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classic, The House of Morgan is the most ambitious history ever
written about American finance. It is a rich, panoramic story of four
generations of Morgans and the powerful, secretive firms they spawned,
ones that would transform the modern financial world. Tracing the
trajectory of J. P. Morgan’s empire from its obscure beginnings in
Victorian London to the financial crisis of 1987, acclaimed author Ron
Chernow paints a fascinating portrait of the family’s private saga and
the rarefied world of the American and British elite in which they
moved—a world that included Charles Lindbergh, Henry Ford, Franklin
Roosevelt, Nancy Astor, and Winston Churchill. A masterpiece of
financial history—it was awarded the 1990 National Book Award for
Nonfiction and selected by the Modern Library as one of the 100 Best
Nonfiction Books of the Twentieth Century—The House of Morgan is a
compelling account of a remarkable institution and the men who ran it,
and an essential book for understanding the money and power behind the
major historical events of the last 150 years.
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